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The current penalties for breaking our laws in relation to illegal taxi operators are not
 working.
We believe the Gov’t is open  to class action by any and all who suffer adverse outcomes
 because of a lack of Gov’t action against the illegal Uber operation.
I support the taxi services amendment Bill 2015
To the infrastructure Planning and Natural Resources Committee
Thankyou Donald and Christine Barlow.
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